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‘An outstanding school, which is deeply committed to the Catholic mission… this school inspires all within this faith community 
to live life to the full.’   Ofsted 2017 

  

11th October, 2018 

 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

**  KSI (Years 1 & 2) – Halloween Disco at St. Paulinus Parochial Hall  **. 

The Friends of St Paulinus is a fundraising group, made up of family members of pupils, who 
raise funds to provide extra resources and activities for pupils. 

There are currently four main fundraising events each year.  There is a Halloween Disco, 
Christmas Fun ‘n’ Buns afternoon in November, a Mother’s Day and Father’s Day gift sale in 
school. 

This year’s Halloween Disco for Years 1 & 2 will be held at St. Paulinus Parochial Hall, and 
will take place on Friday, 26th October, 6:00 – 8:00 pm.   

Please note that no siblings or babies are permitted to this event due to fire 
regulations.  Places are available for only 100 children, so this will be on a first come, 
first serve basis.   Please note that this is a ticket only entry, no payment on door. 

There will be soft drinks, crisps and hotdogs available to purchase, along with a raffle and 
prizes for the best fancy dress costumes. 

Money raised is spent on fun and educational activities and equipment for the children. 

If you would like your child to attend this event, please complete the application form titled 
‘Years 1 – 2 FOSP Halloween Disco’ by accessing the School App, select ‘More’ then 
‘Forms’. 

The App can be downloaded by searching for ‘St. Paulinus Catholic Primary School’ in your 
Apple / Play store. 

Please ensure this is completed no later than Friday, 19th October.   You will be notified by 
Groupcall if your child has secured a place.   

Tickets can be purchased from The Friends of St. Paulinus though the School office at £2.00 
per child and are free for adults, however due to pressure of numbers we can only allow one 
adult per child. Please ensure payment is made following confirmation that your child has 
secured a place.  Tickets will be distributed by The Friends of St. Paulinus, during W/C 22nd 
October.  

Thank you for your continuous support. 

 

 “THE FRIENDS OF ST. PAULINUS”  
 

http://www.stpaulinuscps.org.uk/

